
 

FIRE AND BURGLARY  
TL-15 Rated Safes 
LIMITED WARRANTY  
 
Hollon Safe Co. will repair or replace (at Hollon Safe Co option) free of 

charge any Hollon Safe Co manufactured TL-15 Rated Safe produced 

after January 1, 2009 that is damaged during an attempted break-in, a 

successful break-in or by a fire during the lifetime of the original 

consumer purchaser provided the purchaser’s homeowners insurance 

does not cover the claim. The TL-15 Rated Safe must be returned to the 

factory along with a report by the investigating police or fire department, 

documentation from the purchaser/policyholder’s insurance company 

stating that the claim is not covered, and proof of purchase. For safes in 

the continental United States, Hollon Safe Co will arrange for and cover 

the shipping costs both to and from the factory and any locksmith costs 

necessary to open the safe. A comparable new TL-15 Rated Safe or the 

repaired TL-15 Rated Safe will be returned to the owner (curbside 

delivery).  

IMPORTANT: This offer specifically excludes the contents of the safe.  

It also excludes damage to the safe due to acts of God, terrorism and 

war, and applies only to home/residential, non-commercial use of the 

safe. This offer does not apply to Vault and Security Doors. 


